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Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
This week our year 11s and Post 16 pupils went to visit LD Training, affiliated with Leeds and Suffolk 
University. This was a fabulous opportunity to have a discussion with the lecturers and to sow the seeds 
for what our children could go on to achieve with a little bit of ambition and a little bit of support. They 
came away with huge bags of goodies too. It is great that so many of our pupils set their sights high 
and thank you to Mrs Long for organising. There are a few more college visits coming up over the next 
few months so please make the most of these opportunities to see what options there are out there! 
 

We celebrated Christmas 
Jumper day this week too ... 
virtually every member of 
the school community were 
in festive attire to raise 
money for two incredible 
causes, the money raised 
will be split equally 
between, Save the Children 
and Birmingham Children’s 
Hospital. I think you’ll agree 
the teachers looked 
absolutely fabulous... not at 
all 'end of year frazzled'!!! 
 
 
We have also had a fair few 
visitors in this week for 

various things: Head Teachers to see what a wonderful provision we offer, lots of mainstream school 
staff coming to visit their children and see how they're getting on, specialist schools to partake in 
teacher training alongside our staff, Connexions (careers) advisors for our pupils to talk to and of 
course Otis, our Therapy Dog... it is always so busy at Albright. Although the next two weeks will 
continue to be busy with all things festive... do make every effort to come in, you'll soon be having two 
weeks off to rest and recuperate! 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, see you Monday! 
 
Mrs Hazelwood  
 


